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Recently Terrie O'Connor Realtors held their 2nd Annual Company Picnic Concert Event at Crestwood 

Lake in Allendale.  For the second time Terrie O'Connor, President/Broker of Terrie O'Connor Realtors,

hosted an evening of great music and great food for her Company.  With a repeat performance from last

year, the 52nd Street Band entertained all evening with a “Night of Tribute to Billy Joel”.  The 

company's own Matthew O'Connor, Senior Vice President and CFO of Terrie O'Connor Realtors and 

also a member of the band, moved the audience with his talent on the sax. “What a fabulous time we 

had,” said Judy Pisani, Broker/Manager of the Ramsey Group.  “We always have a great time when our

associates come together and enjoy a special event like this.”


